


From: Yahoo Security
To: Kimberly Chandler
Subject: ZONING CASE P21-425 - VOTE IN FAVOR
Date: Monday, November 1, 2021 4:45:58 PM

Kim,

 Michelle and I are the owners of the property at 14711 Glezman Lane, Tomball Tx 77377 adjacent to the
proposed annexation.  We are in favor of the annexation and rezoning of property directly East of our
property.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Elijah
713-824-6506
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